De: Köhler, Julia

A: <u>Internationales, Hochschule Mittweida</u>

Asunto: FRIENDLY REMINDER: International Week at Mittweida University, 16 - 20 April 2018

**Fecha:** martes, 23 de enero de 2018 17:29:16



Dear colleagues,

we would like to remind you that you are kindly invited to the **International Week of Mittweida University of Applied Sciences from 16th – 20th April 2018**.

Join us to explore the topic "Stay Connected – Digital Learning in International Settings" and share ideas, experiences and best practices in workshops and seminars. You will also get the opportunity to connect with other European universities, promote your university to our students and to get in touch with the colleagues of our faculties. And don't miss our social activities including a trip to Dresden.

**Register until 12<sup>th</sup> February 2018.** Please find more details and the registration form here: https://www.ausland.hs-mittweida.de/international-week-2018.html

Please also forward this invitation to your colleagues.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Mittweida in spring.

Kind regards, International Team

--

Dr. Julia Köhler

Referentin Internationalisierung - Head of Internationalization Prorektorat Hochschulentwicklung - Vice-Rectorate University Development Hochschule Mittweida - University of Applied Sciences Technikumplatz 17 - 09648 Mittweida/Germany

Tel.: +49 3727 581203

E-Mail: julia.koehler@hs-mittweida.de

Internet: www.hs-mittweida.de